
Dear Dr. Keshavarz, 

  

We are writing you regarding the International Symposium on Understanding the Double 

Burden of Malnutrition for Effective Interventions to be held in Vienna 10-13 December 

2018.  

  

You have been informed that your abstract was accepted for a poster presentation at the 

symposium.  

Abstract Title: Metabolically unhealthy obesity phenotypes and the Risk of Double Burden of 

Malnutrition 

  

Best regards, 

DBMal Team 

 


